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Today, CHU-NDS (Hospital of Our Lady of Relief) is pleased to announce that we have 
joined the United Nations Global Compact initiative — a voluntary initiative for the 
development, implementation 
and disclosure of responsible business practices. 
 
With this announcement, CHU-NDS is proud to join thousands of other companies 
globally committed to taking responsible business action to create the world we all 
want. 
 
The UN Global Compact is a call to companies everywhere to align their operations and 
strategies with ten universally accepted principles in the areas of human rights, labour, 
environment and anti-corruption, and to take action in support of Sustainable 
Development Goals (SDGs). 
 
Launched in 2000, the UN Global Compact is the largest corporate sustainability 
initiative 
in the world, with more than 20,000 companies based in over 160 countries, and more 
than 60 
Global Compact Networks. 
 
“Our commitment to the SDGs is based on our belief that our Hospital can and must 
contribute in solving global challenges. 
Let’s work together to ensure that our commitment to sustainability is not only a core 
value but also a driver of lasting impact.” (Elias Abou Fadel, CHU-NDS Director) 
 
As a participant of the initiative, we encourage you to visit our profile on the UN Global 
Compact website and learn more about our latest sustainability work. 
 

https://ungcnlebanon.org/member/chu-nds/

